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In support of your demonstration on 24 June 2023  
 
We fully support your demands regarding public health and social care, which 

you are taking to the streets of Rome on Saturday. 
 
Protection of National Health Service is crucial to guarantee care for everyone. 
It is of great importance to stop precarious employment and work conditions. 
Adequate staff is called for – and with proper wages.  
 
The vital work that health and care workers perform every day all year around 
must be valued much higher. Good working environment is essential, and the 
health and safety must be protected in every workplace. 
 
 
In solidarity, 
Kommunal, the Swedish Municipal Workers’ Union 
 
 
 
Anders Jonsson 
Head of International Relations 
 
 
 
 


